St. Joseph the Worker Preschool

stjospreschool@gmail.com

Dear Parents,

Welcome to preschool at St. Joseph the Workerl We are so excited to have you. We use a shared
approach to school supplies. This means that you do not need to label your child’s name on their
supplies. The preschool already has plenty of markers, scissors and some other supplies. Below are the
supply lists for our preschool for the 2025-2026 school year. You may bring these supplies to the Parent
Orientation (August 17™) or your Open House day in August (20" for the 4/5-year old class or 19" for
the 3-year old class). These are items that will make our classroom run smoother. Please only buy
items on the list marked for your child’s class.

3-year old class — Tuesday/Thursday
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2 roll of paper towels

1 small bottle of liquid hand soap

4 small glue sticks

1 bag of cotton balls

1 package of ziplock-type sandwich bags

1 water filled water bottle each day. This will stay in your child’s backpack and will return home with
them each day. This is to have in place of using the classroom water fountain. (Please label with child’s
name)

1 full size Backpack (This makes it easier to bring art projects home.)

4/5-year old class — Monday/Wednesday/Friday

(0]

O O O OO0 O

(0]

During the year, if other supply needs arise, we will place post-its by the sign-in table. &

2 roll of paper towels

1 small bottle of liquid hand soap

1 containers of Clorox or Lysol Wipes

1 container of Wet Ones wipes

4 small glue sticks

1 bag of pipe cleaners (colors needed: yellow, pink, orange, light blue)

1 water filed water bottle each day. This will stay in your child’s backpack and will return home with
them each day. This is to have in place of using the classroom water fountain. (Please label with child’s
name)

1 full size Backpack (This makes it easier to bring art projects home.)
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Thank you!



St. Joseph the Worker Preschool

stjospreschool@gmail.com

If you have any questions about the supply list, please let me know. | am looking forward to having
fun learning with your child in school this fall!

Sincerely,
Jackie Viste
St. Joseph the Worker Preschool Teacher



